Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting Monday 22nd May at 6pm


Present:

Cllr P Byrne (Ch)
Cllr K Dawson
Cllr B Beeley
Mrs K Allott (Clerk)
Mr J Price (RFO)

7 members of the public attended

Cllr Byrne welcomed the member of the public to the meeting

There were no minutes to agree as due to the pandemic, a meeting hadn’t been held for 3 years.


1, To share the Annual Report for 2022/23 from the Parish Council.

Cllr Byrne read out the Saddleworth Parish Council Annual Report.

Cllr Beeley shared a further update on the Neighbourhood Plan, about the consultation process and the expected timescale.


The meeting ended at 6.30pm


2, To receive questions

A question was received regarding the recent election and whether SPC were aware of any issues at the polling station regarding the requirement bring photo ID. 
It was explained it was Oldham Council Elections Team who organised it, not SPC, so any questions would need to be directed there.


3, Date of next meeting 20th May 2024.





